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Matt Barber

From: Burn - DNR, Diana <diana.burn@state.co.us>
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Matthew Schwartz
Cc: Matt Barber; Troy Schindler; Brady Riley; Garrison, Penny; Dan Moore; Barbara Westerdale; Emily Brehm; Terry Barrett; Dirk Sutphin
Subject: Re: Bill Barrett Corporation Unplanned Sidetrack: Kunsemiller 5-61-20-2417B2 (05-123-44297)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Please proceed as proposed.  What is the plan for the one that was collided with?  
 
Thanks,  
Diana  
 
On Jul 3, 2017 8:56 PM, "Matthew Schwartz" <maschwartz@billbarrettcorp.com> wrote: 

Ms. Burn, 

  

As per my voicemail, please see the e mail below detailing our plans to sidetrack the Kunsemiller 5-61-20-2417B2. Please let me know if you need 
any more information, thank you. 

  

 We collided with the Kunsemiller 5-61-0108BH at 1637’ MD and need to plug back and sidetrack to continue drilling. 
 The total MD of the hole to be abandoned is 1656’ MD. 
 9 5/8” surface casing is set at 818’ MD. 
 There is no fish in the hole. 
 The proposed cement plug will run from 900’ to 1600’ MD. 
 Sidetrack KOP is 900’MD. 
 The objective formation for the sidetrack hole is the Niobrara formation, which is the same objective formation as the wellbore being 

abandoned. 
 The PBHL of the sidetrack hole is the same as the wellbore being abandoned. 
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The “Application for Permit to Drill a Sidetrack Wellbore, Form 2” will be submitted end of next business day as per COGCC guidelines. 

  

Matt Schwartz 

Operations Engineer 

Bill Barrett Corporation 

1099 18th Street, Suite 2300 

Denver, Colorado 80202 

Main:             303.293.9100 

Direct Line:   303.312.8142 

Fax:                303.291.0420 

 
 


